
 

 
St Kilda Mums Supporting South Gippsland 

South Gippsland Shire Council would like to thank St Kilda Mums for their recent visit and 

generosity to the local community. 

St Kilda Mums brought a stock of clothing and linen bundles plus books and toiletries to Council’s 

Maternal Child Health team to have on hand to distribute to local families in need. 

St Kilda Mums is a registered charity with a vision of a future where we waste less, share more 

and care for every baby and child. 

The charity volunteer to sort, launder and package preloved baby goods with a shared value that 

only items they would be comfortable receiving for their own children would be rehomed. 

South Gippsland Shire Council’s Coordinator Children and Family Services Sally Baker was 

pleased to have welcomed St Kilda Mums to South Gippsland. 

“It was fantastic to have St Kilda Mums visit us so we could learn more about the charity and 

accept their wonderful stock bundles. 

“Our staff were quite excited to store the goods and were already working out which families 

would be receiving each bundle for support. 

“We would like to thank St Kilda Mums for their kindness and donations as these support bundles 

will be appreciated by many families in need across our region,” said Ms Baker. 

Those wanting more information or to donate to St Kilda Mums can visit their website 

www.stkildamums.org  
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